
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Weekly Update for Class 4 
 

 
 

Week beginning 16 September 2024 
 

The past 2 weeks have been very busy in Class 4! The children are very settled and eager to learn.  
 
We’re enjoying reading our class text Who Let the Gods Out, we’re exploring the main characters and practising 
comprehension skills, with a particular focus on vocabulary, summarising and inferring. Next week, we’ll learn all 
about Prisoner 42! 
 
In Maths, we’re exploring numbers up to 10,000,000. We’ve learnt how to read and write them and we’ve 
practised how to efficiently partition them. We’ve also practised powers of 10 when multiplying and dividing 
numbers by 10, 100 and 1,000. 
 
Class 4 children love learning about Ancient Greece. This week, we’ve learnt about Gods and Goddesses. We learnt 
how to recognise them when represented in archaeological findings and they have also designed amazing posters 
representing them. 
 
We are exploring Creation in RE. We’ve read a passage from the book of Genesis and have visually recounted it. 

 

Volunteer in Class 4 
Every Wednesday, we have the pleasure of having Mrs. Matthews in Class 4 helping groups of children with 
reading, spelling and handwriting activities. Mrs Matthews has volunteered with us for over a year and we’re very 
grateful she’s dedicating her time to supporting our children. 
 

Weekly Homework 
In Maths, Class 4 children will consolidate powers of 10 (year 6) and partitioning (year 5). In English, they’ve 
received the third set of spellings about “Modal Verbs”. They’ve also received 9 statutory spellings to practise 
during Autumn 1. Thank you for supporting your child complete their homework. 

 

Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to Sienna for her Wonderful Work and to Luca for his Brilliant Behaviour. 

 

Wednesday 2nd October  Individual Pupil Photographs 

Friday 11th October  Friday 11th October Class 4 Trip to Leeds City Museum  

Thursday 24th October Final day for pupils 

Friday 25th October  Training Day 

Monday 4th November  Children return today after the half term break 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs. Wright 


